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Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo
Director, Division of Records and Reporting

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Qak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
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RE: Undocketed Numbering Review - BellSouth 2/1/01 NRUF data

Dear Ms. Bayo:

Enclosed is additional information requested by staff for its current BellSouth
Telecommunications, Inc.’s (BellSouth’s) numbering review. The information is the
NRUF data filed with the FCC.

The information provided in this response inctudes information that is proprietary,
and BellSouth requests it be treated as confidential pursuant to Rule 25-22.006. This
information includes specific number utilization Information for NXXs assigned to

BellSouth in Florida.
Sincerely, j (
é L. Greer .
Manager Regulatory Relations
Enclosure

This ctaim of confidentiality was filed by or on behalf of a “teico™
for Confidential DN - - The document 15 in

locked storage pending advice on haadling. To access the matenal,
your name must be on the CASR. If undocketed, your division
director must obtain wnitten EXD/Tech permussion before you can

access it
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